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From Mrs. Destree  & Mrs. Smith 

November  2015 

 

Important dates to remember: 

F, Nov. 13- Report Cards home 

M, Nov. 23-Teacher comp. day for Oct. conferences 

T, Nov. 24-F, Nov 27-Thanksgiving Break (No School) 

  

 

 

 
Contact Us:     

                                                                                                                                                           

Colleen Destree                                                                                                   

303 982-1136                                                                        

cdestree@jeffco.k12.co.us                                                                                                                                                   

Melissa Smith                                                                                                    

303 982-1137                                                              

mmsmith@jeffco.k12.co.us                                                                         
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 Math: We have just finished a unit on multiplication and 

will now be starting a unit on division. 

 PBL:  We were very fortunate to have several guest 

speakers over the past few weeks to help us learn about 

the branches of the government.  Judge Philip McNulty 

visited us to share about the judicial branch of the 

government.  He brought a robe, wig and gavel for the 

kids to try on and he even passed out Halloween candy.  

We had a visit from Representative Faith Winter and 

Senator Kerry Donovan.  They taught us about the 

Legislative branch of the government by doing a 

simulation of how a bill becomes a law.  Representative 

Winter also told us about a new bill she will be proposing 

which deals directly with our PBL. 

 CHECK IT OUT!  We are excited to present our new 

website that can be accessed from the Witt homepage.  

Look for information on our schedule, policies, PBL 

updates and more.  You’ll also see great pictures of our 

wonderful students.  Enjoy! 

 Thank you!  We want to thank all of the parents who 

attended conferences the past few weeks.  It was nice to 

meet so many of you and have the opportunity to discuss 

your child.  Thanks for taking the time to join us in the 

partnership of education. 

 Halloween Party:  We want to thank everyone who 

donated items or came to help during the party.  The kids 

had a wonderful time!  We currently do not have anyone 

to plan the Valentine’s Party so if that is something you 

would like to do, please contact either Mrs. Destree or 

Mrs. Smith. 

 Thank you to all of the parents who led a group for our 

Two Ponds field trip.  We are thankful for your time and 

help.  This trip would not have been possible without 

you! 
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